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As 2024 comes to a close, it’s time to reflect upon the past year.   

Union members visited the Boyertown Museum of Historic Vehicles and 
the New Jersey Fire Museum, while President Tickner hosted a picnic 
her Fire Loft.  The Union participated in SPAAMFAA’S Summer 
Convention in York, PA and the Pump Primers Muster in Harrisburg. 

Behind the scenes, this year was largely spent in preparation of the 
Society’s 50th Anniversary taking place in 2025, updating the UHFS By-
Laws which were last revised in 2012 and of course the annual Spring 
Melt.   

Speaking of the Allentown Spring Melt, remember to update your 
calendar as the 2025 show is being held at the beginning of April and 
not the end.   

I’d like to thank the Executive Counsel for all of 
their hard work this year and look forward to 
celebrating our 50th Anniversary through-out 
2025.   

 

Merry Christmas, 

President E. Tickner 





 

NEW JERSEY FIRE MUSUEM 
(Sept. 21st meeting) 

 

 

   












